ATTENTION – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
On Saturday April 21 at 6 PM to Sunday, April 22 at 6 PM, the Thunder Bay Indigenous Friendship Centre will be participating in a 24 h Point-in-Time Homelessness Count. Thunder Bay is one of many communities across Canada gathering information to help end homelessness.







Volunteers are crucial to the success of the Point-in-Time Count. 
Volunteers will greet people, conduct one-on-one surveys and ensure that we are able to reach as many homeless individuals and families as possible. 
Volunteers must be over 18.

Registration deadline – April 1, 2018

HOW TO REGISTER
1. To register as a volunteer with the PiT Count with the TBIFC, contact Breanne Mosher-Rae at breanne.mosher@tbifc.ca or 345-5840 (ext #9088) to let her know your availability.

2. [bookmark: _GoBack] Also complete the online registration at https://www.lspc.ca/pitvolunteer/ and under SPECIAL REQUESTS please indicate that you would like to volunteer with the TBIFC. 
